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Dear Friends and Supporters all of Helpers of Mount Rosary,

Greetings of peace and joy from the Helpers of Mount Rosaryi

I am happy to inform you that the children received your generous donation. w-hich has greatly
supported their education and the various charity works of Helpers of Mount Rosary. The

children are truly grateful for your help and support, and they are happy to express their love
through their letters and small acts of kindness. They are also praying for you, asking for
blessings upon you and your good works.

As we prepare for the Advent season, we would like to share some of our recent activities with
you. The HMR sisters and tbrmees gathered fbr our annual Christmas Friend Choosing
program, a meaningful tradition to prepare us spiritually for Christmas. We began with a prayer
setvice, where we prayed, read tiom the Word of God, and ofibred intentions fbr all u,ho

suppoft our mission-including each of you. We were also grateftil to have Mr. Martin Thiele
with us for this plogram.

Additionally, we recently celebrated two special birthdays: Sr. Eliamma's diamond birthday
and Sr. Jacintha's golden birthday. Sr. Sharal, one of your sponsored children, led the ceremony,

making it a joyous occasion that we shared with Mr. Martin. T'hroughout these celebrations,
we remembered you in our prayers and expressed our deep gratitude for your ongoing supporl.

Earlier this year, Sr. Prescilla D'Mello and I visited Germany, where I was able to see the

remarkable dedication and hard work that each of yon devotes to this mission. Yrur
commitment and careful stewardship to benefit the children are truly inspiring. We believe that
your kindness and generosity will bring you lasting joy and fulfilment.

As Christmas draws near, we send our warmest wishes to you and your family. May this holy
season bring you peace, joy, and love, and may you be blessed in the coming year. Please know-

that you are always in our thoughts and prayers.

With heartfelt Christmas blessings and gratitude,

4rgJ,
Sr. Suneetha Dsouza
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